

Starting tax year 2018, Montana will no longer mail Form 1099-G. Instead, individual taxpayers or authorized representatives can search for their 1099-G on our TransAction Portal. https://tap.dor.mt.gov


To complete the search, individuals will need their:
Social Security Number,
Last Name,
And Zip Code 
We hope this information is helpful to you and your customers. 

FYI, our TAP application does not print using the Firefox browser.
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